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SCHOOL CALENDAR                                                            We are an accredited Waste Wise Ways 

School 
2020 WEEK 1 WEEK 2   

 
Wednesday 29 January             
- Students in Years 1-6  
start school 
- Best Start appointments for 
Kindergarten students 
 
Thursday 30-Friday 31 
January 
- Best Start appointments for 
Kindergarten students 
 
 

 
Monday 3 February 
- Kindergarten students start 
school 
 
Tuesday 4 February 
- First North Swim Trials at 
Alstonville Pool 

 
 

Wishing everyone a Merry 
Christmas and a safe and enjoyable 

holiday with family and friends. 

 

A proud member of the First North Community of Schools and The Rivers P-12 

.Year 6  

Fun Day fun.  

 

 

.Our Christmas 

Hamper for the 

Salvation Army. 

END OF YEAR PRESENTATION 
Last Friday was a wonderful celebration of achievements. 
Our Kindergarten enjoyed receiving a book to mark 
completing their first year of school. 
Guest presenters, Mr Smith and Mr Davies from The Rivers 
College, Mrs Bronwyn Mitchell, our P & C Secretary and our 
school community enjoyed performances from our band, 
choir, drummers, singers and pianists. 
Our Year 6 received certificates, a book from the school and 
a pen from the P & C to acknowledge their graduation to 
secondary school. All Year 6 students were acknowledged 
for their achievements, application and behaviour 
throughout the years. 
Congratulations to the following Year 6 students for their 
outstanding achievement: 

 Laura Stephens  – Academic, Creative and 

Performing Arts and Band Awards 

 Rohan White  – Citizenship Award 

 Tilden Kirbach  – Premiers Sports Medal 

Congratulations to Aggie 
Morton and Lachlan 
Morrow-Smith who are 
the 2020 Clunes Public 
School Captains. 
 

YEAR 6 DINNER AND K 
– 6 DISCO 
On Monday night, our 
Year 6 students and their 
families enjoyed a delicious Asian themed meal catered by 
Joan (Aggie’s mum), Rini (Khan’s mum) and the Year 5 
parents and carers.  The room was beautifully decorated by 
Mrs Henderson, Mr Priestley, Mrs Cooper and the Stage 3 
students. 
After the dinner our students and their families enjoyed 
dancing the night away. 
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A lot of fun was had by all! Thank you to P & C for providing 
the disco, snacks and temporary tattoo fun.   
 

THANK YOU FOR ANOTHER BRILLIANT YEAR! 
2019 has flown by and has been a year full of diverse, 
engaging learning experiences for our students in all key 
learning areas. Our students have all achieved individual 
goals and our literacy results across the years continue to be 
above state. Our numeracy results continue to improve and 
careful planning will provide clear direction in the new year.  
Our students continue to be acknowledged for their sporting 
and creative arts commitment and talent, and all students 
enjoy an excellent reputation for behaviour, citizenship and 
a nurturing environment. 
Thank you to our students for making our job so rewarding 
and inspiring. Thank you to our community for the strong 
support you provide our school and thank you to our 
wonderful staff who continue to show tireless dedication 
and professionalism in catering for our students’ needs and 
ensuring strong links between school and home. 
As we say goodbye to a number of families, many who have 
had their children attend this school for up to 15 years, we 
say thank you for being part of our school community and 
we wish you and your children the very best for the future.   
We look forward to 20 new students in the new year from K 
to 6. 
We wish everyone a wonderful Christmas and a safe and 
enjoyable summer break with family and friends. 
Michelle Slee 
Principal 
 

Expectation of the Week 
”What are you grateful for today?” 

 

  Clunes OSHC 
 

Don’t forget we will be taking bookings for 23rd and 24th 

December.  Along with Vacation Care from Monday 6th 

January through to Friday 24th January. 

We will also be open on Tuesday 28th January 2020. 

Laura Hayward – 0437 362834 

 
  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 



      
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Meet our 2020 School Captains! 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

.Farewell and good luck Milla, Dylan, Ella, Sophie, Joe, Toby, 

Aiden, Kalani, Tilden, Lucas, Laura, Rohan and Ollie. 
 

Congratulations! 
Today is your day. 

You’re off to Great Places! 
You’re off and away! 

                                                           Dr Seuss 




